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Brief report on lecture programme on Hundred years of Jallianwala Bagh 

 

 A lecture was organised on 20.09.2019 by department on the topic ‘Hundred years of Jallianwala Bagh’. 

The talk was delivered by Dr.Orchid Baruah , Assistant Professor, Department of History, S.B.Deorah 

,College, Guwahati. Around 37 nos of students and all faculty members of history department was present.  

The Resource person discusses about the Jallianwala Bagh incident which took place 100 years back. The 

importance of the incident as it was a turning point in India’s struggle for independence. A memorial was 

set up by the government of India in 1951 at Jallianwala Bagh to commemorate the spirit of Indian 

revolutionaries and the people who lost their lives in the brutal massacre. It was indeed informative 

session and the program ended successfully. 
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